
 

Welcome to Glynmarch Farm Camping   

 

 

General  Information 

As much as we don’t like rules, there are a few necessary ones to make everyone’s stay as pleasant 

as possible. The most important rule of all is to avoid upsetting anyone else. 

One of the great things about Glynmarch is the peace and quiet. In order to keep the campsite as 

relaxing as we can please keep noise to a reasonable level in the evenings, and we kindly ask that the 

campsite is quiet after 10 PM.  

If walking to and from the village, please do respect our neighbours’ need for peace and quiet 

when passing their houses, especially in the evenings.  

Please put any litter in the bins provided in the campsite field. Recycling does not include foil, 

clingfilm or glass (separate bin for glass), and please ideally rinse tins etc. Foil and cling film should 

be put in with General Rubbish. 

Pitching  Please ensure tents are no closer than 6M from any neighbouring campers. This is for fire 

safety. 

Kite Flying  Please note that because of the power lines we do not allow kite flying in the camping 

field. Kites can be flown on other parts of the farm. 

Cleaning  We will thoroughly clean toilets and showers up to three times a day in busy periods. 

Alcohol hand sanitizer is provided in the toilet facilities and should be used regularly. Please note 

that alcohol sanitizer is flammable until it has completely evaporated. 

Showers  The showers are heated. Simply turn the red handle fully through 90 degrees and the 

water will come out warm (generally between 34 and 38 C) after about 40 seconds. 

Fires  Fire wood is available to buy at a cost of £6.00 for a bag. There is a small amount of dead 

fallen wood that can be collected from around the farm, but please stay off the accumulated 

branches and trees in the river. These accumulate during the winter high water and can be 

dangerous to climb on. If lighting fires on the farm, please use existing fire areas marked by circles of 

stones on the ground. Please do not light fires in the camping field unless raised off the grass 

sufficiently to avoid scorching. Barbeques are fine if raised up off the grass. Burnt charcoal can be 

disposed of in the metal bucket next to the washing up area. Please do note that in exceptionally dry 

weather we may need to ban fires and Barbeques for reasons of safety. 



 

 Access  Most areas of the farm are available to explore except where roped off (see map below). 

This is mostly for your safety so please do not enter any of the roped off areas marked grey on the 

map. Exploring the farm is at your own risk; we do everything we can to make it as safe as possible, 

but there are always hazards to be wary of. We are surrounded by other farm land, most of which 

has animals on so please stay out of the neighbouring fields beyond the boundaries on the map.  

The River Marlais  You can cross over the river as shown on the map when it’s low enough, 

which is usually during most of the summer months but you might need wellies or bare feet. What 

we call the ‘island’ has some nice places to sit by the river and also have a fire if you wish. 

A few parts of the river are quite deep; please be very careful if paddling in it and please avoid the 

areas of river bed marked in grey on the map which have underlying very soft clay, despite the solid 

appearance of the covering rocks. 

 


